
From: Diana Brookes [   
Sent: Saturday, 25 July 2015 8:39 AM 
To: Local Government Mailbox 
Subject: City of Sydney Mega Council Opposition 
 
As long term residents of Potts Point (>25 years), and as tax payers my husband and I are 
totally opposed to the "mega council " being proposed by the NSW government. We believe 
that our area of Sydney has been and will continue to be the best provider of amenities in the 
world if allowed to continue within it's present area.  We believe our standard of living and 
local representation will be compromised if merged with other areas.  
  
As such, we oppose any amalgation 
 
Diana Brookes and Brian O'Reilly 

 

  
  

  
 




